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To whom it may concern 

 

 

 

 

This is to confirm that Dr. Stephanie Rupprecht reviewed an article 

submission titled “The impact of including animals in the 

constitution—Lessons learned from the German animal welfare state 

objective” for the Global Journal of Animal Law in 2020. Over the 

course of two rounds, Dr. Rupprecht assessed the manuscript for its 

factual accuracy, methodological soundness, and interestingness, 

contributing significantly to the quality of the article leading to its 

eventual publication in the journal. 
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Tero Kivinen 

editor-in-chief 

University of Helsinki 


